
Dear Parent/ Carers,   

  

Thank you to all the parents that have contributed so far towards our upcoming Stone Age 

experience day.   

We have been sending out frequent reminders about this and greatly appreciate the support we 

have gained so far. As you are aware, we have been asking for a voluntary contribution towards 

providing this experience. However, at this moment, due to the funds we have currently received, it 

is looking like we will not be able to provide this for the children.   

Therefore, if you are able to pay the full £11 or any part of the voluntary contribution we would be 

extremely grateful. We are setting Friday 8th December as the final deadline. Following this date we 

will be able to make a decision whether we can provide this experience or not.   

If you are able, please pay via your parent pay account by Friday 8th December.  

We appreciate your support.   

Many thanks,   

Sophie Haycock   

Deputy Head 


